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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 23, 1981 

Dear Dick: 

Thanks for your kind letter. I 
really appreciated the congratulations. 

Do stop by for a visit when you 
can. My office is Room 424, Old Execu­
tive Office Building; Phone - c. 202 
456-6666. 

Sincerely, 

Carlton E. Turner, Ph.D. 
Senior Policy Advisor 

Richard Evans Schultes, Ph.D. 
Director, Botanical Museum 
Harvard University 
Oxford Street 
Cambridge, Massachusetts 02138 

------, 



BOTANICAL MUSEUM • HARVARD UNIVERSITY • OXFORD STREET • CAMBRIDGE, MASSACHUSETTS 0213B, U .S.A. 

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR 

Dr. Carlton Turner 
Office of Policy Development 
White House 
Washington, D.C. 20013 

Dear Carlton: 

July 17, 1981 

I have just received from your secretary the letter 
announcing your new appointment. 

My congratulations. It is a joy to know that people 
competant 1n the various fields of government policy are 
being appointed. 

If I can ever be of help, please do not hesitate to call 
upon me. 

RES/kh 

Sincerely yours, 

----
Ri~hard Ev Schultes, Ph.D. 

Jeffrey Pr ssor of Biology 
Direct , Botanical Museum 
Member, National Academy of Sciences 



August 4, 1981 

Dear Sid: 

Attached is a rremo I have requested Dean 

Guess to circulate. Hope it stops the rumors. 

Come see me. 

Mr. Sidney Shaw 
Office of Chancellor 
University of Mississippi 
University, MS. 38677 

Enclosure 

Sincerely, 

Carlton E. Turner 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

August 26, 1981 

Dear Mr. Smith: 

Thank you for your kind letter. I really 
appreciated the congratulations and your 
generous expression of support. 

Since we will not be publishing documents 
per se, we are sending your address to the 
National Institute on Drug Abuse which has 
a Public Affairs Office to handle publica­
tion requests. Of course, should something 
develop which we feel would be of speci~ic 
interest to you, we will be glad to send it 
along. 

Sincerely, 

Carlton E. Turner, Ph.D. 
Senior Policy Adviser 
for Drug Policy 

Mr. George Smith, Editor 
The Insurance Field Company, Inc. 
P.O. Box 500 
Hawkinsville, Georgia 31036 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

August 26, 1981 

Dear Mr. Smith: 

Thank you for your kino letter. I really 
appreciated the congratulations and your 
generous expression of support. 

Since we will not be publishing documents 
per se, we are sending your address to the 
National Institute on Drug Abuse which has 
a Public Affairs Office to handle publica­
tion requests. Of course, should something 
develop which we feel would be of specific 
interest to you, we will be glad to send it 
along. · 

Sincerely, 

Carlton E. Turner, Ph.D. 
Senior Policy Adviser 
for Drug Policy 

Mr. George Smith, Editor 
The Insurance Field Company, Inc. 
P. o. Box 500 
Hawkinsville, Georgia 31036 
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Insurance Field 

August 13 , 1981 

Dr. Carlton E. Turner 
S'enior Policy Advisor 
Old Executive Office Bldg 
Washington , DC 20500 

Dear Dr. Turner: 

( Room 424) 

Company 
Address Reply To: 

George Smith, Editor 
The Insurance Field Co., Inc. 
McCormick Avenue 
Hawkinsville, GA 31036 
Phone: 912/783-1085 

Congratulations on your appointment as a senior policy 
advisor on drug abuse matters . 

We are in the process of developing a major newsletter 
that will attempt to regularly and concisely "cover the waterfront'' 
( so to speak) on what ' s being done--or not done-- to deal with 
dope peddling. 

It would be greatly app reciated if we could be placed 
on your mailing list for periodic new·s releases , report 
summaries , announcements , executive orders, etc . The complete 
address is: 

Mr . George 3ni th 
Edi tor, Insurance Field Co . 
P . O. Box 500 
Hawkinsville , GA 31036 

It was a pleasure to personally wire the White House O (Iv~ 
in support of your appointment and I lmow you wi 11 provide 4~ , .. ~,/< 
a much-needed perspective and dimension to drug abuse f \ Jf-l)"' L( 
deliberations in our nation ' s capitol. j,cJ ~ .-\v 

Sincerely , 

~~~~~ 
ditor , Insurance Field Co. 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

August 26, 1981 

Dear Dr. Steed: 

Thanks for the notice of the 1982 World 
Congress for the Prevention of Alcohol­
ism and Drug Dependency in Kenya, Au-:­
gust 29-September 2, 1982. 

When I committed to this meeting, I as­
sumed I would be in Mississippi to use 
funds available. to me. However, the 

·situation has changed. I cannot give 
commitment prior to knowing if outside 
funds are available and how this would 
fit within our policy. 

Sincerely, 

Carlton E. Turner, Ph.D. 
Senior Policy Adviser 
for Drug Policy 

Dr. Ernest H.J. Steed 
Executive Director 
International Commission for 
the Prevention of Alcoholism 

6830 Laurel Street, N. W. 
Washington, D. c. 20012 
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Dear Dr. Stelzer: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

August 4, 198i 

Enclosed you will find a xerox copy of a letter I re­
ceived from Mr. A. ·calderbank of ICI in England. Apparently, 
Mr. Calderbank misinterpreted our original request. Let me 
bring you up-to-date. 

S. 

Dr. Michael Rose, who happens to be a friend of mine, 
was contacted regarding information on paraquat. Michael 
has apparently been lost by ICI or reassigned and subsequently, 
I was referred to Dr. Smith and now subsequently to you. The 
issue of paraquat and its use in eradicating narcotic plants 
is of interest to me in my present position as well as in my 
last position. There seems to be misconceptions about para­
quat all over the ·place in Washington. My concern is to get 
the LD-50 of paraquat orally, IV and{ if you have . it, through 
the smoking process. Other toxocological information would 
be of great use on paraquat. · 

I have read considerable papers on paraquat but some­
times the people writing those papers don't really understand 
the nature of what they are doing. 

If you have .a review articie that will give us this in­
formation in a graphic presentation, I would be delighted to 
receive it. Certainly this office does not want to receive · 
a box full of information which would be impossible for me to 
digest. · 

Your help would be· greatly appreciated. 

Dr. L. R. Stelzer 
Chevron Chemical Company 
Ortho Division 
Richmond, California 94801 

Enclosure 

Sincerely, 

Carlton E. Turner, Ph.D. 
Senior Policy Adviser 


